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Courtney’s class had a great time visiting 

Towneley Park last week.                  

They played on the park and enjoyed a 

delicious picnic lunch. 

Looks like they had a lot of fun! 

 We hope you had a lovely weekend! 

Reminder 

There will be no Merry Berry Sessions this week! 

 

 

We hope everyone attending the Blackpool Residential this week, have a great time. 

We are praying the sun shines all week for you all! 

School closes on Friday 26th May for half term and re opens on  

Monday, 5th June. 

Have a Great Half Term! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

      

Staff - Anna.B 

Aisling’s Class - Ariz 

Katie’s Class – Aminah 

Laura’s Class – Hussain 

Zoe’s Class – Stanley 

Rebecca’s Class - Joel 

Danielle’s Class - Charlie 

Julie’s Class – Macie-Rose 

 Connor’s Class - Fahd 

Courtney’s Class - Talha 

          Alex’s Class - Jacob 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

 

Children No Birthdays 

School re-opens Monday, 5th June 

Upper School Production  

School Closes for Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can view our school policies on the website 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

 

Friday 26th May 

Tuesday 23rd May Nibble and Natter 

 22nd-26th May Blackpool Residential 

 

Nibble and natter 

We will be holding our next Nibble & Natter group on 

Tuesday 23rd May from 1pm-3pm. Shagufta will 

meet everyone attending in the Rotunda. 

 

Parent's/Carer's with younger children who may wish 

to attend, please ensure that children are supervised 

during the group. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This group is to share activities, events, groups and 

sessions along with positive experiences and           

recommendations with regards to accessing 

the community and local area with SEN Children  





 


